
23. CENTENNIAL PARK

Officer responsible Writer
Parks Manager Anne Cosson, Area Parks Officer

Corporate Plan Output:  Parks Development

The purpose of this report is to request the Board to appoint a representative to be
on a panel to hear submissions on the landscape plan for Centennial Park.

The landscape plan was circulated to the local community for comment earlier
this year.  The main area of development is behind Pioneer stadium complex on
the former works yard site.

At it’s meeting of 24 August 2000, the Council adopted the recommendations of
the Parks and Recreation Committee Chairman as follows:

“1. That a panel be appointed to hear submissions and be given delegated
authority to make a final decision on the plan.

2. That members of the panel be Councillor Ganda (Chairman), Councillors
Anderton, Corbett and a representative of the Spreydon-Heathcote
Community Board.

3. That the Spreydon-Heathcote Community Board be invited to appoint a
representative to serve on the panel.”

Recommendation: That the Board appoint a representative to the hearings panel.


